Good Morning,

We appreciate the ongoing work of this committee.

However, we would like to request that "Homeschoolers" be removed from LD 1343 and LD 1426.
We are opposed to both bills as currently written and wish to protect the integrity and efficacy of
private home education as already established.

Sincerely,

Bruce & Aimee Wilkins
Crouseville



